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Logline

A pessimistic loner teams up with another survivor by escorting her to a location that is
supposedly free from other survivors while navigating across the landscape of a dangerous,
post-apocalyptic world.

Characters

Emily - A pessimistic survivor who wanders the post-apocalyptic remains of the UK for food and
supplies. She possesses acute fighting skills and basic medical knowledge which is
demonstrated by multiple moments of where she does whatever it takes to survive. Having spent
many years living in post-apocalyptic times, she has been conditioned to have a bleak outlook
on life. But the bond that she has with Nadia makes her question everything she believes.

Nadia - Another survivor who accompanies Emily. Optimistic, slightly childish, and a risk
taker; she is a young woman who is often perceived as a nuisance by Emily over the course of
the story. After teaming up with Emily, she finds her to be a sister-figure and her only
companion since the death of her father.

Synopsis

Some time after an asteroid impact, a lone survivor (EMILY) wanders across the UK -- now a
lawless post-apocalyptic wasteland -- only soon to be captured by scavengers. After working
with another survivor called Nadia, Emily reluctantly agrees to go on a journey with her in
exchange for learning how to craft homemade explosives.

Following an asteroid impact, human civilization has collapsed and life on earth is at risk of
going extinct. So people have resorted to violence in order to survive.

Emily and Nadia start their journey by traversing through a forest inhabited by a gang of
survivors. They escape in a car.

Emily’s journey takes us to an isolated field, where the duo narrowly escape from another
gang.

After the previous attack from last night, the journey of the two character’s brings them to
Cheddar Gorge. Emily learns about Nadia’s past.

When Emily and Nadia realise that the car is nearly out of fuel, they travel to the beach
where they fight off another gang, and then steal a boat.

Emily and Nadia, after travelling across the ocean, finally make it to Lands End. Nadia shows
her how to craft homemade explosives and the two character’s part ways.

When a loner again, Emily has a change of heart and decides to return to Nadia. When at Lands
End, she realises that she has been kidnapped by a gang of survivors with a half-track.

Once tracking down the survivors to their camp, Emily and Nadia flee from the gang in a car
chase that takes them back to Lands End.

After finishing off the last survivor, Emily and Nadia watch the sunset.


